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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We wish to inform you that Jeans for Genes day will be held on Friday 17th September 2021. On this 

day, children and staff are invited to wear their jeans. We ask that if you send your child/children to 

school in jeans that they bring a £1 donation.  

 

If you’d like to find out more about how our support will help, please visit their website at 

jeansforgenes.org.  

 

Here is a little message from a Year 6 pupil: 

‘If you do not want to wear jeans you can still donate to show that taking a tiny step can make a 

massive difference. Starting today you could be the person who changes someone’s life forever and 

you could also be the reason someone smiles today. Have an amazing week!!’ 

 

Maisie  

Year 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 


